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February 10, 2011 
 
 
 

CAISO Stakeholder Process to Modify Tariff Definition of Regulatory Must-Take 
Generation 

 
 
The California Cogeneration Council (CCC) requests that the California Independent System 
Operator (CAISO) amend the stakeholder process addressing the proposed modification of the 
definition of Regulatory Must Take Generation, by extending the deadline for public comment 
from February 10th to at least February 24th (2 week extension).  The remainder of the schedule 
will then need to be adjusted, such that the Final Proposal would be considered at either the 
April or May CAISO Board of Governors meeting. 
 
On January 26, 2011, the CAISO posted a Revised Straw Proposal, and on February 2nd, 
convened a stakeholder conference call.  On February 9th, representatives of the investor-
owned utilities (IOUs) and the qualifying facility (QF) associations discussed via conference call, 
working together to propose modifications to the definition, that the parties could jointly support.   
 
The CCC supports the collaborative endeavors of this working group, and respectfully requests 
that the stakeholders be given sufficient time to work out a comprehensive proposal that the 
members of these organizations can support. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Beth Vaughan 
Executive Director 
California Cogeneration Council 
 

 


